
 

 

  

Tuesday 7th June 2016 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Before we broke up for the recent half term, I made you aware of an exciting sponsorship event 
that would be taking place in school on Friday June 24th 2016. To raise funds for our brand new 
library, we are launching ‘Pedal Power’, a chance for all children (and adults) to work together to 
see how many times we can collectively cycle to the British Library in London and back again. 
 
Attached to this letter is the sponsor form for children to begin collecting sponsorship for this 
event. Every child will be taking part and all money raised will go towards helping our brand new 
library become a reality. 
 
We are working alongside Dr. Bike to provide this brilliant event and he has offered to donate a 
very special prize; the child with the highest total sponsorship will win a brand new Frog Bike in 
their size worth up to £400. Please ensure that all sponsorship money is collected and is in 
school by no later than Friday 1st July 2016. The winner of the competition will be announced 
shortly after this date. 
 
First thing in the morning on the 24th June, children cycling to school can take part in a Biker 
Breakfast (we’d like to break the school record for the number of cycles/scooters on site) and 
we are also launching an exciting competition called ‘Crazy Crash Hats’. This is an opportunity 
for children to decorate their cycle helmets and parade them. We are asking that the helmets 
are decorated around the theme of books and there will be prizes for the best Crazy Crash Hats 
on the day. 
 

Our ‘Pedal Power’ sponsor and the other events will take place on Friday 24th June during the 
morning and the afternoon promises to be just as exciting. We will be welcoming Stuntman 
Danny Butler to the school during the afternoon and he will be performing in an action packed 
show to the whole school. The PTFA will be firing up the BBQ and selling Ice Creams throughout 
the afternoon so it promises to be a fun-filled family event. We will also be presented with our 
Silver ‘Bike It’ Award which we are delighted to be able to receive from Sustrans following 
another fantastic year of cycling and scooting. The whole day will be a festival of cycling and we 
will be inviting parents to the afternoon session to join in the stunt show fun. Once timings for 
the show have been confirmed, more detailed information will be sent to you. 
 

For now, I hope you enjoy collecting sponsorship and helping the school create a wonderful 
learning environment in our fantastic new library.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr Sam Eden 
Head Teacher  
 


